
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create a warm, welcoming school where each child feels happy, safe, self-confident and valued; and strives, with the help of 

caring, committed staff, to fulfil his or her potential. 

Website: www.ballynureps.org                          Telephone: 028 9332 3113                           Email: info@ballynureps.ballynure.ni.sch.uk

Safeguarding 

The safety and wellbeing of our children is 
our top priority. If you ever have any 

concerns about your child, or other children, 
please inform Mr Trussell (Designated 

Teacher for Child Protection), Mrs Galashan 
(Deputy Designated Teacher for Child 

Protection), or your class teacher.  

Car Parking 

Once again, we would encourage our families to be mindful of where they are parking at drop off 

and collection times. Please be considerate of our neighbours and their properties. To assist with 

this, we are continuing to work on a solution to the difficulties that car parking brings.  

School Disco! 

 
 

 

 

Our half term disco, supported by our 

Friends of Ballynure Group, will be held on 

Wednesday 7th February for all our pupils. 

Please note the following details: 

Start Times 

P1-3: 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

P4-7: 7:15pm – 8:30pm 

Food & Drink 

P1-3: Snack and drink provided 

P4-7: Open Tuck Shop throughout  

(max £5 per pupil please) 

Entry Cost 

£2 per pupil, payable at the door in cash.  



Sports  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Internet Safety Day – 6th February 2024 

Other useful websites: saferinternet.org.uk childnet.com nspcc.org.uk thinkuknow.co.uk/parents 

Parent/Teacher Interviews  

You should now have received information regarding your parent/teacher interview. 

Our teachers try their best to accommodate times for parents with multiple children 

at our school, therefore we would urge you to stick to your allocated times as far as 

possible. If however, you cannot make the time given, please contact the school office 

or your child’s teacher ASAP and we will attempt to rearrange.  

This year, interviews will be held on separate dates for our P7 and P6 parents. This is 

to best accommodate discussions surrounding SEAG examinations and transferring to 

post-primary education. Mrs Livings and Mrs McIlroy will communicate with parents 

separately regarding this.  

To accommodate interviews, school will close at 12:30pm (after lunch) on Tuesday 6th 

Feb, Wednesday 7th Feb, Thursday 8th Feb and Friday 9th Feb. We will be closed for half 

term the week after interviews.  

 

Afternoon Club: Tues 6th – Thurs 8th February 
In an attempt to help our parents during interview week, our Afternoon Club will 

operate between 12.30pm and 4pm. This will be charged at a flat rate of £5 per pupil, 

regardless of time spent at the club.  

To avail of this facility, parents MUST book by emailing Mrs Millar 

(cmillar126@c2kni.net) the dates they wish to use, no later than 11am on Friday 2nd 

February. Mrs Millar will then charge the money to your ParentPay account.  

Please note: There will be no Afternoon Club on Friday 9th February and there will be no 

Extra-Curricular clubs for the whole week of interviews.  

mailto:cmillar126@c2kni.net

